

Interim Principal: Mr M Bentham
Office Manager: Mrs K Beynon

Reeves Way Peterborough PE1 5LQ

Tel: 01733 821403

Email: admin@medeshamstedeacademy.org **Website:** www. medeshamstedeacademy.org

@MedeshamstedeAC

Wednesday 29 June 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

ICE CREAM VAN TREAT

We are excited to announce that we have arranged for a treat for the children on Friday 8th July.

An ice-cream van will be visiting the school and will be providing a free ice-cream or ice-lolly for each of our students.

The van will arrive at 1pm, which will fit in perfectly around lunch times.

Students will be offered a choice of either an ice-cream or an ice-lolly. Please complete the below permission slip, with your child's choice, remembering to provide any dietary requirements.

Yours sincerely

Mr M Bentham

Interim Principal



ICE CREAM	VAN TREA	T – Friday	8th July	2022

Please return this slip to Mrs Edwards on Reception by Tuesday 5 th July 2022	
Pupil Name Class	
Should you wish your child to participate please tick the box	
☐ I wish for my child to take part ☐ I do not wish my child to take part	
Please complete if there are any dietary needs	
Please tick below, which option your child would like	
Tick Ice Cream Ice lolly sorbet	